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e — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Fwd: 2024 AEPEP_MPSA No. 114-98-14lV Amended |

1 message

Hanna Arriesgado <hannalee.arriesgado@mgb.gov.ph> Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 10:36 AM
To: Inocencio Magallanes <haribonpalawan@yahoo.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>,
RTNMO Remedios Collado- Camo <remedios.collado-camo@rtn.nickelasia.com>, ronel suguitan
<ronel.suguitan@rtn.nickelasia.com>, AVPP Social Action Center <avpp.sac@gmail.com>, Noel Aquino
<noelaquino45@yahoo.com>, NCIP Region IV-B <region4b@ncip.gov.ph>, NCIP MIMAROPA <ncipmimaropa@gmail.com>,
embmimaropa <embmimaropa@emb.gov.ph>, Menro Bataraza <bzmenropalawan@yahoo.com>, Social Action Puerto
Princesa <sac.avpp@gmail.com>, oed <oed@pcsd.gov.ph>

Cc: "RTNMO Janice M. Tupas" <janice.tupas@rtn.nickelasia.com>, Alvin Requimin <albin.requimin@gmail.com>, Al Janry
Tuazon <aljanrytuazon@yahoo.com>

Dear All,

Respectfully forwarding the submitted 2024 AEPEP of Rio Tuba Nickel Mining Corporation (Beneficiated Nickel Silicate
Ore), for your review/comments. Said program was approved during the 4th Quarter 2023 Mine Rehabilitation Fund
Committee (MRFC) meeting conducted at Le Monet Hotel, Baguio City on November 13, 2023.

We hope to receive your comments on or before December 8, 2023,which will be incorporated in the evaluation
checklist/report that will be prepared by this Office along with the Certificate of Approval.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Hanna Lee B. Arriesgado
MSESDD Staff

MGB MIMAROPA Region

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Janice Tupas <janice.tupas@rtn.nickelasia.com>

Date: Mon, Nov 27, 2023 at 11:48 PM

Subject: 2024 AEPEP_MPSA No. 114-98-141V Amended |

To: mines 4b <mines_4b@yahoo.com>, region4b <region4b@mgb.gov.ph>

Cc: aljanrytuazon <aljanrytuazon@yahoo.com>, Hanna Arriesgado <hannalee.arriesgado@mgb.gov.ph>, Ronel Suguitan
<ronel.suguitan@rtn.nickelasia.com>

Dear Ma'am/Sir:
Good day!

May | respectfully submit the 2024 AEPEP for MPSA No. 114-98-IVB Amended | that can be downloaded
from the link below: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1e5JXKMHGI9RHKsiC2mnilvD1j9145V
xBC?usp=sharing

Please let me know when you've received this email and the files. Thank you very much.
Respectfully yours,
Janice M. Tupas

MEPEO
Rio Tuba Nickel Mining Corporation
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Disclaimer:

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you may not forward, disseminate, distribute, or copy this email.
Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited. No member of the NAC Group of Companies shall be responsible for any
changes made to the message after it has been sent or for any delay in its receipt.
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